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Ecole Willow Point Elementary  

250 Larwood Rd. 

Campbell River,  

willowpoint@sd72.bc.ca 

250-923-4311 

September 2023 

 

         September 1st, 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 We are looking forward to seeing everyone back at school on Tuesday Septem-
ber 5th.  Hope you all had a wonderful summer break and are refreshed for the 
new school year ! 

Grades 1-5 will attend on Tuesday, 8:30 am-10:15 am , Teachers will meet stu-
dents outside and escort them to the class.  

Kindergarten will attend from 10:30-11:30, with parents in attendance.  

 

Our regular schedule will resume on Wednesday and is as follows: 

First bell: 8:25 (teachers will meet students outside) 

School begins 8:30  

Recess 10:00-10:15 

Lunch 12:00-12:45 

Dismissal 2:15 

 

Have a great long weekend!  

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Hendrick Horsthuis,  Principal 

Rachel Blac, Vice Principal  

 

 


